
 

 

Who’s ready 

for a new 

workshop! 

 

It is a Self-Binding Baby Blanket. Ruth Naomi is going to show us 

how to make these beautiful flannel baby blankets. These baby 

blankets are going to be donated to Memorial Care Well-Baby 

Program.  

If you would like to join us, we are meeting on Tuesday, July 8th at 

1:00pm to 3:30pm in the Quilting Studio at CH4. 

Flannel fabric is being supplied by CQG but if you would like to keep 

the baby blanket you make, all you need to do is bring 1 flannel 

square 40” and another coordinating flannel square 30”.  

The fee for this workshop is $10.00. The skill level is beginner. 

Contact Renee Jeske at rfurkids@yahoo.com or 949-328-0071 to sign 

up. 
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